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Hello California Water Board,
 
I am writing to express my full support of removal all of the dams on the Klamath River Hydro-
electric Project and to have my opinion counted as part of the comment period.  After I graduated
HSU with a degree in Natural Resource Planning and Recreation, I worked for a planning agency
(EDAW) on the Klamath River to assess Pacific Corps relicensing project at the time.  I had the ability
to survey folks about their opinions about the hydro-electric project there and learned a lot from the
locals and users of this portion of the river. 
 
It is my assessment that one of the greatest salmon rivers of our country is currently in an unhealthy
state due to the dams on the Klamath River.  Removal of the dams will benefit the people that live
there as well as the ecosystems that depend on a healthy river.  It took millions of years for it to
evolve to its healthy state and needs the ability to return to an undammed state.
 
Thank you!
 
John H. Moseman IV
Medical Office Assistant II
Humboldt County Public Health
529 I Street, Eureka, CA 95501
P:707-268-2188 F:707-445-6097
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